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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The time seems to have flown by rather quickly this half-term and I am sure, the next will be the same!  
 
Our Reception children, very excitedly, went on their first school trip last week, with Year 1 earlier in the term and 
Year 2 trip planned for next term. We met our new families, joining us next September and FOBSA were busy with 
lots of activities for everyone including a very successful coin race! 
 
Thank you for your support this term, I wish you all a restful weekend, and relaxing half term break. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Key Dates 
 
02/06 Inset day (School closed to children) 
03/06 School reopens to children 
13 /06 Year 2 Trip – Winchester Science Centre 

13/06 FOBSA Party Night 
27/06 Annual reports sent to parents and 
carers 
30/06 Open afternoon (details to follow) 
01/07 Transition Day (details to follow) 
06/07 School Garden Open Day 
08/07 Sports Day (afternoon) (details to 
follow) 
13/07 Summer Fair 
15/07 Year R Celebration assembly (09.30) 
16/07 Year 1 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
17/07 Year 2 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
21/07 Year 2 Leaves Disco (details to follow) 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

Coin Race Results 
 
Thank you very much for all your loose change on Tuesday. 
The results are in! 
 

Length Value 
Maple: 59m Maple £94.63 

Oak: 39m Holly £86.93 
Cedar: 35m Cedar £86.08 
Holly: 34m Cherry £76.82 
Beech: 29m Beech £70.24 
Cherry: 20m Oak £43.80 

 
 
 
 

FOBSA – update 
Party Night 
FOBSA are now taking bookings for their next 
Party night, Friday 13th June. Please book as 
soon as you are able to avoid disappointment. 
 
Summer Fair 
FOBSA will be holding their annual summer 
fair on Sunday 13th July. Over the coming 
weeks there will be calls for donations and 
help on the day so please pencil the date into 
your diary. 
 

School Garden- Open Day – Sunday 6th July 
 
As many of you will know, over the past few years, our Year 2 
children have helped us design and create a ‘show garden’ at 
RHS Hampton Court Flower show. This year we have decided 
to put all of our focus on the allotment at school, giving as 
many children as possible the opportunity to help maintain 
the garden and learn new skills. With that in mind, we will be 
holding an open garden event, on Sunday 6th July for families, 
and the general public to come and see the wonderful work 
our children do. More details will follow after half-term, but 
please pencil the date into your diary! 
 
 
 

 

New Key Dates 
 
You will see I have added new dates, in red, to the key dates 
section of this newsletter. Please make a note in your diaries. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/

